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Dawson Creek 1-25 - 05-107-6242 - Water Flow

Keith.Smelker@shell.com <Keith. Smelker@shell.com> Fri, Oct 12, 2012 at 9:28 AM
To: David. Andrews @state.co.us, N.Feck@shell.com
Cc: Jason.Morris@shell.com, Anthony.Eymard@shell.com

David,

We had a water flow on the Dawson Creek 1-25. The flow started at 2600’ and lasted until 3600'. We gained 450
bbls in that time. Throughout that time period we were drilling with 450 gpm + 400-600 SCFM of N2 with an ECD
of 7.8 ppg. We turned the nitrogen completely off and the flow stopped. We are currently drilling ahead with an
ECD of 8.7 ppg. At this point we have not experienced any losses either.

Please let me know if you would like more information.

Regards,

Keith Smelker



